
Dear Neighbor, I hope you had a great Fourth of July! My name is
Jeff Rasco, and I am your ambassador in the city’s Neighbor to
Neighbor program for our block--from Brookhollow west to the
cul-de-sac. Monica and I live at 164 Augusta Dr., right about in the
middle. We know most of you, but we all probably don’t know each

other well enough yet. That’s where Neighbor to Neighbor comes in.

The card I’ve included will allow us to get all of our information in one place to share, and help each other in
times of need (or just times to get together). The plan for N2N came from our big freeze this winter, when so
many neighbors reached out to help each other. Lives may very well have been saved by the collective actions
of neighbors throughout Woodcreek.

Please complete the card and call or text me at 512-296-7276 to come pick it up from you, which will also give
us a chance to chat more about the N2N program. I can also be reached at jeffrasco@gmail.com or Facebook
message @JeffRasco. You may find the rest of the information in the packet helpful, as well.

All information you share will remain highly confidential, not shared with any political party or commercial
enterprise, or in any way used for political or financial gain. But it will be shared with each participating
neighbor on “Augusta West.” This will allow us to know who you are and vice versa, and give each neighbor
critical information in times of need, weather and other emergencies, or welcoming new neighbors moving in.

I look forward to picking up your card and visiting.

Jeff Rasco
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